February 2025 Newsletter Room 11

Hello Room 11 parents! We are so proud of our children. They are doing great cutting and ripping paper which is great for their fine motor skills. Also, they have all learned how to put their coats on and many have learned how to zip their coats. We are still working on handwriting and following 1 and 2 step directions. If you have any questions or concerns please contact us. Thank you Ms. Cindy & Ms. Beasley

Happy birthday London on the 25th.

Hope you have a great day.

FEBRUARY THEMES:

3-7 Friendship/U

10-14 Valentines/V

18-21 Presidents Day/W

24-28 Weather

Dates to Remember:

14 Valentine's Day Party at 2:45

17 Teacher Enrichment Day- CLOSED

Happy Valentine's Day!